
 
 
  

 
24th Annual National IATEFL Ukraine Conference 

19 – 20 April 2019 
 
Welcome to this year’s conference in Kyiv.  
 

Enjoy the next two days in the company of like-minded professionals, meet old friends and make new ones, 
interact on a variety of topics of interest to you. 
 

The conference opens in the Assembly Hall (first floor) on 19 April 2019 at 1000. 
 
 Delegate badge 

Your delegate badge gives you access to all sessions and events on the days of the 
conference. Please note that each session has a seating limit and access to sessions is 
on a first-come-first-served basis. Please take care of your delegate badge and make sure 
you bring it each day. Lost badges cannot be restored. 
 

 Certificate of attendance  
Your certificate of attendance is in your conference bag. Please note that lost certificates 
cannot be restored and we are not able to send certificates after the Conference events. 
 
 
 

 IATEFL Ukraine annual general meeting  
We invite all IATEFL Ukraine members to attend the IATEFL Ukraine annual general 
meeting. It takes place in the Assembly Hall on Saturday, 20 April from 1300 to 1400. The 
preliminary agenda is available in the conference booklet. 
 

 Partners and sponsors 
We would like to say a big thank you to our strategic partner British Council Ukraine, our 
conference partner Kyiv National University of Trade and Economics, each of our partners 
and sponsors for their dedication to IATEFL Ukraine. You can find out more about our 
partners and sponsors in the conference booklet. 
 

 ELT resources exhibition 
The exhibition is open for the days of the conference in the area near the Assembly Hall. 
Information about the providers is available in the conference booklet. You can also meet 
our partners during the break on 20 April 2019 from 1400 to 1445. 
 

 Catering 
You can purchase hot and cold food in the university canteen during the breaks and coffee 
next to the exhibition area. 
 
 

 Photos and filming 
You are welcome to take your own photos throughout the Conference but please be aware 
that filming in sessions will not be allowed without consent from both IATEFL Ukraine and 
the presenter(s). 
 

 Feedback 
Your feedback on this conference is valuable for us. We would be grateful if you could 
complete a short feedback form which can be found in your conference bag and submit it to 
Olena Korol before the General Annual Meeting. All completed feedback forms will enter a 
raffle sponsored by our partners. The raffle will take place at the end of the meeting. 

 
 


